
PARENT TEACHER MEETING  
on Sunday, 8th  November 

Please be informed that there will be a Parent Teacher Meeting 

on Sunday, 8th November, 2015 from 6.00pm to 8.30pm. On this 

day, we welcome you to the class of your son/ daughter to 

interact with all the teachers pertaining to his/ her Academic 

Performance.  

  

We look forward to both parents attending this meeting along 

with your child. 
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RESTRICTED TO CLASSES  KG - VIII 


